
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO DECREASE THE NUMBER OF TRUSTEES ON 

THE SOLANO CEMETERY BOARD 

(Health & Safety Code §9025) 

 

On June 27, 2017 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the 

Solano County Board Chambers, located at 675 Texas Street, Fairfield, California, the 

Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider adopting a 

resolution decreasing the number of members on the Solano Cemetery Board of Trustees 

from seven to five.  

 

 

Dated: 

/s/  

 

Published: June 15, 2017 


